
John H. Coleman Co. 
Service Solutions 

This 4th of July, the John 

H. Coleman Company 

proudly took part in the 

Farragut Independence 

Day Parade—a tradition 

we love and look forward 

to each year. We were 

thrilled to showcase three 

generations of Coleman 

vehicles, reflecting our 

history and growth over 

the decades. Our vintage 

1946 Ford Truck drew 

plenty of admiration, fol-

lowed by two of our recog-

nizable “Coleman Yellow” 

work vans and one of our 

sleek black sales and 

management vehicles. 

Most importantly, we 

handed out thousands of 

ice pops to paradegoers 

along the route—offering 

a cool, sweet treat to help 

everyone beat the heat. 

After the parade, we 

brought the celebration 

back to our team with a 

company-wide cookout. 

Employees and their fami-

lies enjoyed a relaxed lunch 

together before heading 

home to celebrate the rest 

of the holiday and enjoy 

fireworks. 

Of course, even on a holi-

day, our commitment to our 

customers didn’t take a break. 

Our expert on-call technicians 

stayed on the roads, ready to 

respond to any HVAC needs 

that came up throughout the 

day. 

At John H. Coleman Company, 

being part of our community 

means showing up, giving back, 

and being there when it matters. 

We’re proud to continue tradi-

tions that 

bring us 

together! 

July in East Tennessee 

brings high heat, big 

storms, and heavy elec-

tricity use. It’s a great 

time to check your home’s 

electrical system. Avoid 

overloading outlets with 

fans or window units, and 

never run extension cords 

across wet areas outdoors. 

With summer storms roll-

ing through, consider in-

vesting in whole-home surge 

protection to guard your ap-

pliances and electronics. And 

if you rely on a generator, 

make sure it’s safely installed 

and ready to go. Our licensed 

electricians are here for in-

spections, upgrades, or emer-

gency service—because your 

safety and comfort are al-

ways our top priority.  

Community Spirit at the 4th of July Parade! 
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Employees of the Month: 

Congrats to Tom Mino on 

being named June’s Employ-

ee of the Month. Tom has 

been a loyal JHCC employee 

for over a quarter century! 
 

JHCC In Pictures: 

Plumbing Tip: 

Check outdoor spigots and 

hoses for leaks—summer wa-

ter bills climb fast, and small 

drips can waste hundreds of 

gallons.  

Stay Safe and Powered this Summer 


